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Flora Producers 4-H Club – March 2024 
Reporter: Noah Graves 
 
Our meeting was March 26,2024, it started at 6:35 p.m. at the Flora Grange building. We discussed old 
business like how International Night went. Our club had Ireland and the Irish stew definitely seemed to 
be a hit with the crowd. Members have until May 1st to get their YQCA and QAEC requirements. We set 
up a wee farm committee to allow members to be more hands on with helping to call people to arrange 
animals for the wee farm at the fair. We voted to go to Main Event for our next recreation outing as a 
club. Our next meeting is April 23rd, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. at the Flora Grange building.  

 


